
POPCORN CHECK OUT 
Captain Kernel will begin  checking out popcorn 
to families on  October 8th.  Don’t Forget your 
forms. All funds must be turned in to receive 

popcorn. 

September 25, 2017 

Thank you Noah 
Bradbury  for              

Demonstrating the                  
correct way to sell 

popcorn to the 
younger scouts.  

Thank you To Andy 
Lehmann for               

coming up with all 
the cool ideas to 

decorate the Kickoff 

EXTRA EXTRA                
A SCOUT  

IS  

CUB SCOUT PACK 208 
HAS EARNED ITS 
FIRST WEEK OF                  
SUPER POWERS 

Your Goal is 
only as big  

as your  
imagination  

LASER VISION  
ON FUN 

TEAMWORK 
Pack Members 
Joined with the 
Troop to Sell at 
Scout Church.   

The Scouts and 
Families had a 
great turn out 

for the first  
weekend of 
Mall Sales.  

We are accepting pictures of  
Hero Scouts in Action. Please  

email to  
Pack208siouxcity@gmail.com 

and we’ll try and get them in the 
             weekly newsletter.  

 Opportunities to Sell 
 

September 30th, 2017 
*Mall Sales 10 am-8pm 
*Fareway Store Front  

9 am-12 pm 
 

October 1st, 2017 
*Mall Sales 10 am-8pm 

 

October 14th, 2017 
*Bomgaars Store Front 7 am-12pm 

 

For Show and Sells, We are asking Lion the through 
Bear to work a one hour shift 

 and Webelos a two hour shift.  

POPCORN COMMITTEE  
Brandon Riker– Chair 712-899-6151 
Katie Lehmann– Volunteer 
Katelyn Girard– Volunteer 
Tamera Albert– Volunteer 




